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From: Renee Harwood 
Sent: Monday, 13 May 2024 1:12 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Support for Mr Katter's Bill to amend the Termination Pregnancy Act 2018

The Secretary, 
 
Good afternoon. There is nothing normal or good in killing another living being.  Those who deny that 
truth and create an environment that normalizes it are evil and playing God. I do understand it though and 
I don't blame people for it.  I read about the babies born into this world who are left to suffer and die 
alone as a result of the termination pregnancy procedure.  I implore those with any power to support Mr 
Katter's bill to amend the Termination of Pregnancy Act 2018. Please give full proper care and medical 
attention to all babies born alive as a result of a termination pregnancy procedure.  Our society is fallen 
and we are failing, the least we could do is put what is wrong, right. Please stop the inhumane practices of 
allowing these poor innocent babies to die in pain and alone. They deserve to be loved, comforted and 
cared for in their last moments here on earth. To have to submit a letter to request something that should 
be naturally occurring truly shows how deplorable and sick we are as a society. Thank you for your time. I 
wish you well and May God Bless You. 
 
Renee Harwood 
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